
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

TRAFFIC DETOURS FOR DRAINAGE INSTALLATION (#3) 
George Bush Boulevard Improvements Project 
George Bush Boulevard from NE 2nd Avenue to                                                 
State Road (SR) A1A in the City of Delray Beach, Florida 
Financial Project ID: 438395-1-52-01 & 438395-1-52-02 

The City of Delray Beach, as Project Sponsor, requested that the Florida Department of Transportation 
(FDOT), District Four design and construct the George Bush Boulevard Improvements Project, through application to 
the Palm Beach Transportation Planning Agency and City of Delray Beach Resolution 06-18. Please see below for  
information on detours required to complete drainage installation.   

DETOUR FOR DRAINAGE INSTALLATION BETWEEN 
NE 6TH AVENUE AND NE 7TH AVENUE THROUGH 
JANUARY 17, 2022 
• Beginning Monday, Jan. 3, 2022, George Bush  

Boulevard, between NE 6th Avenue and NE 7th  
Avenue, will undergo a full closure for drainage  
installation through Monday, Jan. 17, 2022 

 

• Detour routes are marked along George Bush  
Boulevard, US 1, NE 7th St., NE 6th Ave., and NE 7th 
Ave. as noted on the detour map provided 

 

• Please note, work activities are being performed    
during daytime hours, Monday through Saturday: 

 — Monday through Friday, 7:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m.  
               — Saturday, 8:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.  
  

• During this time, the City of Delray Beach is also     
performing utility repairs in this location 

 

• Emergency vehicle, local driveway and pedestrian   
access is being provided at all times 

 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS  
• Milling and resurfacing the roadway with minor      

widening; drainage and utility improvements 
 

• Concrete sidewalk and driveway replacement,         
new sidewalk connections, and curb and              
gutter improvements  

 

• Signing and pavement marking upgrades, including 
bike lane and detectable warning surfaces 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  MISSION STATEMENT  
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 

economic prosperity and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.  

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Jon Droge, FDOT Project Manager  
jon.droge@dot.state.fl.us or (561) 632-5768  
 
 

Bahram ‘Ben’ Abidian, Project Administrator  
bahram.abidian@dot.state.fl.us or (561) 531-3090 
 
 

Melissa Readling, Community Outreach Specialist     
mreadling@corradino.com or (772) 577-8803  

Construction Cost: $2,029,421         Construction Start: July 16, 2021          Estimated Completion: Spring 2023 

George Bush Boulevard Improvements Project on behalf of the City of Delray Beach 

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA  
 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com  
 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/ 
 

Instagram/Twitter: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

http://www.d4fdot.com
http://www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/

